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Council Study Session 
November 20, 2017 

Title: City Regulation of Vehicle For Hire Services 

Item Type: Request for Direction 

Requested by Council? No 

From: David Lohman City Attorney 

 David.Lohman@ashland.or.us 
 

 

Discussion Questions: 

Should staff be directed to draft an ordinance enabling Transportation Network Companies 

(“TNC’s”) to operate within the City of Ashland?    

 

While the issues are many, of primary interest/concern to City staff are the following areas that 

may create challenges in allowing one or more Transportation Network Companies to operate 

legally within Ashland: 

 

 Quality and depth of required background checks for drivers 

 Level of involvement, collaboration, and coordination between TNC’s and the regional 

transit system 

 Amounts of fees and insurance 

 Ability of the City to audit and verify compliance with City of Ashland ordinances 

 Regulatory equity for taxi companies and drivers 
 

Resource Requirements: 

The development of ordinance amendments and additions to the current language set forth in 

Chapter 6.28 of the Ashland Municipal Code related to taxicabs will require staff time from the 

City Attorney’s office and other City Departments.  No direct expenditure of funds is anticipated 

in conducting research or in developing ordinance language. 
 

Suggested Next Steps: 

If Council is interested in ordinance changes that would allow TNC’s to legally operate in 

Ashland, staff will prepare a draft ordinance for Council consideration in the near future. 
 

Policies, Plans and Goals Supported: 

N/A 
 

Background and Additional Information: 

Current Status 

The City of Medford recently adopted amendments to its municipal code that allow TNC’s such 

as Uber and Lyft to legally operate within Medford.  Bend, Redmond, Salem and other Oregon 

cities have recently approved similar code revisions.   
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City of Ashland Legal and Administration staff recently met with an Uber representative to 

discuss Medford’s recent code amendments and how they differ from those found in other 

jurisdictions in Oregon.  The issue of whether the City of Ashland’s regulatory framework 

should mirror Medford’s was also discussed.   

 

As currently written the Ashland Municipal Code does not expressly address TNC’s nor allow 

them to operate under their current model.  Staff is interested in obtaining direction from Council 

about whether to prepare code amendments that would allow TNC’s to operate in Ashland. 

 

Attachments: 
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